
 

 

18 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We would like to recommend that your children undertake the following work 

while they are self isolating. 

1. Review school email to check for any PowerPoint Slides or similar that 

we are able to send home. 

2. Keep on top of any homework set via ClassCharts. 

3. Read for at least 2 thirty minute sessions.  This could be a school library 

book, newspaper or suitable online content. 

4. Complete Daily Goals on Tassomai for English, Maths and Science 

5. Spend 30 minutes on PixlUnlocked (year 9 only) 

6. Spend 30 minutes a day on MathsWatch 

7. Complete 15 minute sessions on TT rockstars (if needing practice in 

multiplication) 

8. Review topics already covered on GCSE Bitesize or GCSEPod 

9. Access the school VLE for additional work and support / past papers and 

exam revision materials 

10. For pupils in KS4 with revision guides and workbooks / flashcards, 

complete the exercises in the revision workbooks or on the cards as part 

of your revision programme 
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We would advise you to support your child by either following the school 

timetable or drafting a timetable to include suitable breaks. 

We are preparing to extend our online provision should the school close and will 

send you further details. 

With all best wishes at this difficult time. 

 

Ms A L Mobbs 

Principal 


